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December 6, 2019 
 
 

Notice of UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Potential Quorum 

 
 

December 14, 2019 
10:00 AM:  UNM Gallup Fall Commencement  
Gallup High School, Ken Holloway Auditorium. 

A potential quorum of the UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board will likely attend the UNM 
Gallup Fall Commencement.  No votes or official actions will be taken by the Local 
Advisory Board. 
 
Please contact Christy Butler in the Chancellor office at 505-863-7501 for additional 
information. 
 
 


